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Parents and Families of Beecher High School.

It is hard to believe that the school year is just around the corner. The staff’s first day back will
be August 15, 2023, with the students' first day on August 16, 2023. A friendly reminder that
will be a 2 pm dismissal.

We understand the Penfield project has created a tough situation for our families. The village is
working diligently to get Penfield back open before the first day of school. I promise our families
no matter what happens with Penfield, we will make sure your student(s) get to school safely!

We are looking forward to having our students back in school and back in the classroom. We
will continue to build a school where all students feel welcome and safe. We are committed to
maintaining a School environment free from harassment and racial discrimination. These actions
are not tolerated at Beecher 200U. In kecping with the spirit of protecting the entire Beecher
community from harassment and racial discrimination, | invite any current or former school
student, or parent/guardian, who in the 2021-2022 or 2022-2023 school years reported to District
personnel that they were subjected to racial harassment by a District student or adult while
participating in a District education program or activity and who are in nced of remedial services
to restore their access to the District’s education programs or activitics to file a complaint with
the District Complaint Manager. Please contact the high school office or complete the form
online under the high school tab at beecher200u.org/bhs.

We hope you all enjoy the last few weeks of summer and we look forward to seeing you all on
August 16.

Have a wonderful rest of youf’summer,
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Dr. Jack/Gaham III
Superintendent




